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From: Eamonn Merriman 
Sent: 13 May 2011 13:41 
To: Brian Meaney 
Subject: WO129-02: Request for Technical Amendment 

Dear Brian, 

Please note that the following typographical error has been detected in WO129-02 that requires 
immediate correction: Condition 8.9.5 incorrectly refers to EU  Decision as 2003/22/€C rather than 
2003/33/€C. Our concern is that if we were to take court proceedings in respect of the acceptance of non- 
inert waste into this inert landfill, the case would be dismissed because of this typographical error. 

I believe that this error may be corrected through a Technical Amendment. 

I note other references in WO129-02 to the Council Decision are correct. The source of the error may be in 
the landfill template, and checking would be advisable. 

Please give me a call if you have any queries. 

Regards, 

Eamonn 
Ext 4103 
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